
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF ROCKLIN  
ON THE PROPOSED LIENS FOR DELINQUENT REFUSE AND WEED ABATEMENT FEES  

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Rocklin City Council will hold TWO (2) public hearings on 
TUESDAY, JUNE 22, 2021, at the hour of 6:00 P.M., in the Council Chambers located at 3970 
Rocklin Road, Rocklin, California, being the meeting place of said City Council.  

 

The two public hearings listed below are for the hearing of protests or objections in reference to 
the levy of the proposed liens.  Any interested person may appear at the hearing and protest the 
delinquent charges and/or assessments. 
 

1. Delinquent Refuse Collection Charges - to consider the imposition of liens on certain 
parcels of property within the City of Rocklin because of delinquent refuse collection 
charges for parcels that have remained unpaid for at least 180 days. 

 

2. Delinquent Nuisance Abatement Charges (Weed Abatement) - to consider the 
imposition of liens on certain parcels of property within the City of Rocklin for costs 
related to abatements of nuisance (weed abatement) at the public expense during 
the summer of 2020. 

 
 

Interested persons may submit written comments addressed to the City Clerk, 3970 Rocklin Road, 
Rocklin, California 95677, prior to the hour of 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, JUNE 22, 2021. 
 

Court challenges to any public hearing items may be limited to only those issues which are raised 
at the public hearing described in this notice or in written correspondence delivered to the City 
Clerk at or prior to the public hearing.  (Government Code Section 65009). 
 

The location of the public meeting is fully accessible to mobility impaired individuals.  In 
compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Rocklin encourages those with 
disabilities to participate fully in the public hearing process.  If you have special needs, including 
but not limited to non-English speaking assistance, in order to allow you to attend or participate 
in this public hearing process, please contact our office at 625-5560 well in advance of the public 
hearing or program you wish to attend so that we may make every reasonable effort to 
accommodate you. 
 

At the time and place noted above, all persons interested in the above matters may appear and 
be heard. 
 

      
Hope Ithurburn, Rocklin City Clerk 


